D§eember 5, 1960

Alumni Office

Student Center

Southern Methodist University
Dallas 5, Texas

Dear Sirs:

Did you receive my letter of November 2? In that letter, I requested a
list of the names and addresses of the members of the Perkins Class of
1956. We are trying to plan for a class reunion during Ministers! Week
1961. Since this is not too far away, we would like to hear from you at
your earliest convenience.

Cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Oden
TCO:ph






